
Note to Parents:  Safety Glasses 
 

Students and Parents: 
 

The NCHS Chemistry Department, in keeping with its safety procedures, requires 
that all students enrolled in chemistry wear approved safety glasses while 
performing experiments.  To make it easy for students to obtain these glasses, 
we have a supply of new safety glasses that students may buy for $5.00 each.  
Acceptable safety glasses may also be found at several stores in this community. 
 
If you would like to purchase safety glasses through the Chemistry Department, 
have your son or daughter bring $5.00 in cash or a check (made payable to 
NCHS).   
 
Thank you for your help in this matter.  Together, we can work toward a fruitful 
and safe year of chemistry.  Please call your son or daughter’s teacher at 557-
4401 if you have any questions.   
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